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Friday 11th November 2016 
 

School Starts At 9, Be On Time! 

 

School Closure 

School will be closed on Monday the 

14th of November to facilitate a 

Language Curriculum day. We are open 

as normal on Tuesday 15th of 

November 

  Bus drivers know about this. 
 

 

Gaeilgeoir na Seachtaine:  

Comhghairdeas le Callie  i Rang Mairéad, le Remi 

rang Louise, le  Kristian i rang Rachel, le Richard 

i rang Mary, le Milena i rang Barbara, le Femi i 

rang Stephanie, le Angel i rang Maggie agus le 

Aaron i rang Nakita. 

 

Fun Friday! 

Next week’s Fun Friday is class choice. 

 

After School Clubs 

Thank you to everyone who registered for the 

after school clubs last night.  The clubs all begin 

next week.  The Football club and Infant Art 

club are full but there is limited space on the 

remaining clubs.  Please contact the school 

office if you would like to enrol your child in a 

club. 

 

Staff Training Day 

Just a reminder that school will be closed for 

pupils on Monday 14th November.  A new language 

curriculum is to be introduced in all Primary 

schools and every school will received training 

for this.  Our teachers will attend their training 

day on the 14th November.  School will re-open 

as normal on the 15th November. 

 

School Photographer 

The school photographer will be in school on 

Tuesday 15th of November. All children will have 

their photo taken.  A sample will go home the 

following week. 

 

Parent Teacher Meetings 

Parent teacher meetings will take place next 

Thursday between 3pm – 8pm.  All children 

received a letter this week with their 

appointment time.  These meetings are an 

important opportunity for parents to meet with 

the class teacher to discuss their child’s 

progress over the last few months and to set 

targets for the year ahead.  We look forward to 

seeing you all on Thursday. 

 

Arrival at School 

Unfortunately over the last number weeks we 

saw an increase in the number of children 

arriving late for school. Pupils are expected to 

arrive at school for 9am and roll call is taken at 

this time.  Department of Education and Skills 

rules re late starters are very strict.  Even ten 

minutes late every morning adds up to almost an 

hour of missed learning time in the school week.  

 

We are aware that the recent road works have 

caused traffic jams in the morning but as these 

road works are in place until March it may mean 

that we all need to leave a few minutes earlier in 

the mornings! 

 

If there are particular reasons why your 

child/children arrive/s late for school on a 

regular basis you need to speak to us about this 

matter and we will do what we can to support 

you.  Lisa is available in our Work Together Room 

to offer support in this regard.  Getting your 

child/children to school on time is keeping our 

High 5 rule of “come to school”.  Our High 5 

rules are for the whole school community. 
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